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Nov. 3, 2017
Dear Parents,
Greetings and Happy Harvest!  We hope this letter finds you and your family doing well.  Over the next several weeks our focus will be on Families and Thanksgiving.  

· We learned more facts about saints. We celebrated All Saints Day during an All School Mass and each student wore their crown with the saint name that they researched!  
· We are talking about how God gives each of us a family to love and care for us.  The children will be making a portrait representing members of their family.  We are thankful for our wonderful and loving families.  
· We are learning about the first Thanksgiving.  In the coming weeks, we will enjoy many fun projects related to Thanksgiving.
· We learned about our families and homes.  We will practice writing and saying our phone numbers and addresses.  This is such an important skill for safety.  Please continue to work on it at home.
· We continue to work in our Superkids books and practice our handwriting.
· We read our Thanksgiving play and chose our parts for the play ~ more information to come!  We are very excited!
A big Halloween “Thank You” to all the parents that helped in the classrooms and sent in supplies for the Halloween parties!!  We couldn’t have done it without you!!!  A special “thanks” to our marvelous room moms!
Please remember to dress your child appropriately as we go into these wintry days.  We can’t stress enough the importance of labeling all clothing, including each boot and glove/mitten.  Often the kindergartners have identical outer ware.  Also, the winter gear needs to be “child friendly” so the kids can completely dress themselves.  Please, no hard zippers, boots that can’t be pulled on, or snow pants with difficult shoulder straps.  Finally, did you remember to switch out the “emergency” clothes in their cubby?  
Dates and Reminders:
November 6 – Conferences 2:30-6:00
November 8 – No School - Conferences 12:00-6:00

November 9 ~ Disguised turkeys due

November 10 ~ Book orders due
November 10 Veteran’s Day All School Mass – 8:30
November 17 Thanksgiving Play in Auditorium   KC – 8:30
November 22 – 10:00-10:30 – Thanksgiving Feast with all K5 children , 
                         10:45 - Thanksgiving Prayer Service 
                         11:30 -  Half Day Dismissal 
November 23 & 24 – No School – Thanksgiving Break
MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!
*Families are invited on Friday, December 15, (12:00 noon) to attend an Advent Program presented by the K-4 and K-5 students.  It will be held in the church, and will last about ½ hour.
*NOTE K5 kindergartners are NOT part of the Primary Christmas Program. 

That is only for grades 1-3
Thanks for reading and have a wonderful weekend with your families!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Albertini  & Mrs. Curtin                  
